
 
 
 
 
 
TO:   All PPS Members, Non-Members and SB Applicants 
SUBJECT: Office Schedule 
FROM:  PPS, Inc.  
 

 

 

 

Please be guided that the PPS Office will be closed from September 22 and 25, 

2023 due to PPS Staff Teambuilding Activity. Offices will resume on 

September 26, 2023; 9:00am-5:00pm. If you have concerns you may leave 

your message at the PPS Official email address at: ppsinc@pps.org.ph.  

 

 

Thank you.  
 
 
 
 
WILFREDO R. SANTOS, MD 
Secretary 
Philippine Pediatric Society 
 
 
 
FLORENTINA U. TY, MD, FPPS, FSPPCMP 
President 
Philippine Pediatric Society 
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